
 

 

 
 

Faculty Senate Talking Points, February 27, 2024, Meeting #23   

  

• Admission Standards. After meeting with BSU and the SBOE admissions change workgroup, we 
received more data and are able to answer some of your questions. Please go to the minutes 
from this meeting for more information. 

 

• Senate Bill 1357. There is great concern at Faculty Senate about the potential impact of this bill.  
 

• MyUI will soon replace VandalWeb. We invited a representative of OIT to visit Faculty Senate 
next week for a conversation about the transition. 
 

 
Important dates and deadlines: 
 

• Midterm grades are due March 11. 
 

• The next faculty gathering is on March 21, 2024, 4:30 – 6:30, in the Vandal Ballroom. It is 
hosted by COS. RSVP at https://www.uidaho.edu/provost/faculty-gathering     
  

 
 
 
The Talking Points are approved by Faculty Senate Leadership as an informal communication tool to 
engage constituents and get quick feedback on issues discussed at the Faculty Senate weekly meetings. 
All Faculty Senate agendas (including attachments and supporting documents) and meeting minutes 
are made available on the new Senate webpage:  https://www.uidaho.edu/governance 
 

                   Remember to share this email with faculty and staff in your colleges 

Check the Faculty Senate website. Please send your questions, concerns, and feedback. 

https://www.ktvb.com/article/news/local/capitol-watch/republican-idaho-lawmakers-propose-bill-to-remove-state-funding-for-higher-education-dei-programs/277-616ab0f7-30c3-45fd-ab22-ff20fea1a63c
https://www.uidaho.edu/provost/faculty-gathering
https://www.uidaho.edu/governance
https://www.uidaho.edu/governance/faculty-senate

	Faculty Senate Talking Points, February 27, 2024, Meeting #23

